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RE: PREMIUM PAY EXTENSION AUTHORIZATION 
 

 

 

Please be advised that the COVID-19 Premium Pay program has 
been extended through February 28, 2021. All previously identified 
direct care services remain qualified to participate.  
 

Qualifying worker information, general terms and Premium Pay 
billing information are on the NCCMH website HERE.  
 

For any questions, please contact the NCCMH Finance Department. 
Thank you for your continued diligence in helping our clients 
remain safe and your continued good work on their behalf.  
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